
 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Speakers to host reception marking the temporary closing of the 

Parliament Building 

 
OTTAWA – November 23, 2018 – The Honourable George J. Furey, Speaker of the Senate, and 

the Honourable Geoff Regan, Speaker of the House of Commons, will host a reception on 

Tuesday, November 27, 2018, to mark the temporary closing of the Parliament Building. This 

event will give current and former parliamentarians and special guests the opportunity to explore 

the historic spaces of the Parliament Building before its rehabilitation begins in January 2019. 

Date:   Tuesday, November 27, 2018 
  
Time:    6:30 p.m. – Start of official program 
 
Location:  Hall of Honour, Centre Block  
 
There will be a media opportunity as remarks are being delivered. Media should be in place 
no later than 6:15 p.m.  
 
Note to editors:  
 
Media attendance is for accredited members of the Canadian Parliamentary Press Gallery. For 

temporary accreditation, please contact Philippe Perrier, Coordinator, Press Event Support of 

the Canadian Parliamentary Press Gallery at 613-992-4511 or by email at 

philippe.perrier@parl.gc.ca. 
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For more information, please contact: 

Victoria Deng 
Press Secretary 
Office of the Speaker of the Senate 
613-995-2891  
Vicky.Deng@sen.parl.gc.ca  

Heather Bradley 
Director of Communications 
Office of the Speaker of the House of Commons 
613-995-7882 
heather.bradley@parl.gc.ca  
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